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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Enclosure

6th August, 1952.

un. Dear Sirs,

With reference to your memorandum of the
30th May last respecting the Motorship "AFRICAN QUEEN",
T think 1t well to enclose for your information
end guldance some correspondence relatlng to this
case as 1t is understood that the vessel will
shortly be submltted to survey in your district.

Please retum the enclosed documents
to this office In due course.

Yours falthfully,
Clerk to the

Clessificetlion Committee,
The Surveyors, G

NEWCASTLE-ON=-TYNE.
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